
 
September 2024 

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

Betty is chairing this event. The Christmas party will be December 12th at El 

Corral. Dinner is at 5pm. This is the time they open so there will be no social 

hour before. Food orders will be taken at 5pm and served at 530pm. Please 

don’t be late. Don’t forget the toys and food drive.  

MESA SHOW 

The Mesa Show will be February 22-23. Entries need to be turned in by the 

afternoon of the 21st. Jack is again willing to take entries and place them if all 

the paperwork is done and item is packed for travel. Thanks Jack. 

THANKS 

Thank you to everyone who brought refreshments.  

WELCOME 

Jack is looking for  knives you no longer use for the scouts. He could use V 

tool , #3 gouges and straight knife. He will sharpen them and teach scouts on 

proper use while carving. 

 

NEW GUIDELINES 

There are new operating guidelines for the club. They have been posted on the website in the members only area. They 

were also attached to the email with this newsletter.  

 

SHOW AND TELL 

Rob  blue grosbeak and meadowlark both made from tupelo 

Harold (bud)   more minatures 

Kent  walking sticks and misc stuff finished with tung oil 

Betty  gourd spirit doll   

Dave M  wizard walking stick  made from cactus rib 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

CHRISTMAS 

PARTY 

Christsmas party will be 

December 12th. It will be the 

same format as last year at 

the El Corral Restaurant. 

MESA SHOW 

Mesa show will be Feb 22-23. 

Entries can be turned in by 

afternoon of the 21st. We will 

be covering the ticket sales on 

Sunday.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



RAFFLE AND 50/50 

Dremel  Dave Myers 

Basswood Judith 

Book  Judith 

Micro gouges  you guessed it, Judith 

             

    



  

  



 


